
 

PRODUCTION INFORMATION 
Thank You for the Music 

Downham & Clackclose Conservative Club 
 

FRIDAY 29th to SUNDAY 31st AUGUST 2025 
Show times:  1.30pm and 5.00pm 

Performances will consist of 75 minutes of continuous music, with all cast members on 
stage/seated for the duration.  No cast members will be required to have a costume change. 

The production will be staged “in the round”, in a bandstand style space.  The audience will not 
be traditionally seated and will be encouraged to bring picnic blankets and folding chairs.  The 

performance will be “informal” in it’s setting, allowing audience members to move around, head 
to the bar/refreshments and dance along much like a “party-in-the-park”. 

Performers will be required to wear in-ear monitors for the performances.   
DADS Theatre Company will supply these for you. 

If you have any specific reasons why this may not be possible, please let one of the production 
team know. 

 

 
REHEARSAL INFORMATION 

Vocal rehearsals will be held at the Conservative Club on Wednesday evenings, commencing 
21st May 2025 at 7.15pm 

in the Douglas Back Room. 

These will continue until 16th July where we will move into the larger  
function room to begin staging. 

 

 
AUDITION INFORMATION 

Auditions will be held at the Conservative Club on Sunday 4th May 2025 at 3pm. 
All auditionees will be required to prepare one of the songs listed below.   
Scores and backing tracks are available to download from our website at 

www.dadstheatre.co.uk/productions/thankyouforthemusic 

We will also ask all auditionees to sing as an ensemble – learning a basic harmony. 

Female Audition Songs 

The Winner Takes it All 
Does Your Mother Know 
Thank You for the Music 

 

 

Male Audition Songs 

Lay All Your Love On Me 
S.O.S. 

Why Did It Have To Be Me? 
 
 

 


